Dan Valoff

From: Keli Bender [krd.keli@fairpoint.net]
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2011 10:44 AM
To: Dan Valoff

Subject: Burr

Good morning Dan;

This is in regards to the Burr Short Plat (SP-11-00002). Mr. Burr has already met all of the
KRD requirements. If you need additional information from me, please let me know.

Keli

Keli R. Bender

KRD Lands Clerk/RRA
(509)925-6158
krd.keli@fairpoint.net
www.krdistrict.org






